
 
 
For additional information, contact 
Bobbi Conard 
Girl Scouts of OR and SW WA SU29 
541-760-9905 
BobbiConard@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Disclaimer: 
The Corvallis School district does not necessarily 
sponsor this organization or its activities.  The 
district assumes no liability for its contents or 
events arising out of this distribution. 
 
 
 


